
FOREST LAKE DAM SPILLWAY UPDATE 

May 21, 2020 

The Board of Directors is currently working on a plan for repairing the dam outlet spillway that 

was overwhelmed and severely damaged during the recent major rainfall event.  The repairs 

will be a temporary fix in order that the spillway can be stabilized and remain in service until a 

plan for permanent repairs can be developed and implemented in the future.  Details of the 

temporary repairs have not been finalized and therefore we will not be presenting any 

additional information at this time. 

As of this date the main dam structure has not been impacted by the spillway damage.  

A status report will be presented in the near future after the repair plan is completed. 

We understand that there are many questions but please be patient. 
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